
Friday Update, May 16, 2025 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families and Staff. 
This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday 
Update, May 16, 2025. 
 
 

Accessing Student State Test Scores 
in  

Aeries Parent Portal 
 

Dear Families, 
 
If your child is in 3rd to 6th grade and is an English Learner and took the 
English Language Proficiency Assessment for California (ELPAC), you will 
be able to access their scores in your AERIES Parent Portal by following 
the directions below. 
 
The Summative ELPAC annually measures how well English learner (EL) 
students are progressing with English language proficiency development in 
the four domains of Listening, Speaking, Reading, and Writing. Please 
follow the Steps below to access your child’s ELPAC scores.  
 
STEP 1: 
 



 
 
 

 
 
STEP 2: 

 



 
 

STEP 3: 
 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 

The Sulphur Springs Union School District strives to work in partnership 
with families of our English Learner students. One way we do this is 
through our DELAC meetings.  
  
Please join us to learn about the District’s program for English Learners 
so you can be informed on ways to continue supporting your student as 
well as advise on the District’s program for English Learners.  
 
 

Sulphur Springs Union School District  
District English Language Advisory Committee 

(DELAC) 
 
 

Tuesday, May 20th 2025 at 9:30am 
 

The Agenda and Zoom link information will be 
sent to all families in a separate ParentSquare 

message.  
 
 
 
 



Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend!  
 

 
 
 


